Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2ED
Telephone: 01722 333851

Fax: 01722 325899

E-mail: admin@ bws.wilts.sch.uk

Website: www.bws-school.org.uk

Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

Dear Parent/Guardian
Congratulations to the following people for winning the 1000 Club draws for September 2015
Mr McKee £50, Mrs Jackson £25, Mr T Gilbert £15

Cheques will be sent out this week. Congratulations to all the winners. If you want to be involved in next
month's draw- theres still time- contact me for an entry form- Julian.oakley@4com.co.uk

Also if you have recently changed address, please let me know at the above email address, so we can get
any winnings sent to you correctly.

Many thanks
Julian Oakley
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